
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Received 
HUNTINGTON U.F.S.D. 

AUG 0 5 2015 

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

Huntington High 
A Tradition of Excellence Since 1657" 

August 3, 2015 

It has been an exceptionally busy and exciting number of weeks here at Huntington High School 
as we prepare for the arrival of our students in September for the 2015-16 school year. The building has 
been abuzz with activities and sports along with facilities upgrades and maintenance. Next year promises 
to be sensational as we open up with new course offerings, clubs, activities and innovative ideas. I am 
eager to welcome your children to a new school year and am so looking forward to serving them as their 
new Principal. 

We are committed to providing our students with the best education available. To this end, we 
are continuously changing and growing as educators who are also life-long learners. I am confident that 
during the upcoming school year and beyond, we will exceed your expectations in providing a safe, 
nurturing and academically rigorous learning environment. 

Attached, please find a listing of important upcoming dates, information regarding the 
Community Service Requirement, which applies to all grades, a number of procedural reminders and 
information on how students can sign up for my "text of the day," which will pi·ovide students with a 
brief morning message that I will send out each day. Also, please be aware that beginning this school 
year, progress reports and report cards will no longer be mailed home. These will be posted on the Parent 
Portal, so please be sure to sign up on the district website at www.hufsd.edu. Please see the reverse side 
of this letter for a list of frequently asked questions and answers regarding the Parent Portal. 

Classes will commence on Wednesday, September 2"d, 2015. Upon arrival, all students will 
report to the auditorium for a brief kick-off assembly. 

Enjoy the rest of the summer and be sure to keep your kids reading over the next few weeks! I 
look forward to welcoming everyone back to school soon. 

Yours Truly, 

Brenden P. Cusack 
Principal 

Huntington Union Free School District 
McKay & Oakwood Roads • Huntington, NY 11743 • 631 673-2009 • FAX 631 425-4730 
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HUNTINGTON HIGH SCHOOL 

Important Dates for 2015 - 2016 

F reshmaum Orientation 
for Parents and St udents 

HHS Homecoming Weekend 

Thursday 

Friday 

Saturday 

Meet the Teacher Night 

Parent Academy 

Parent Ojpen House 

Wednesday August 26th 9:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m. 
11:30 a.m. Freshman Picnic 

September 24th through September 26th 

September 24th 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. - Homecoming Dance 

September 25th 6:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. - Float Building 

September 26th 11:30 a.m. 
1:30 p.m. 

Thursday October ist 

Wednesday October 28th 

Thursday November 5th 

Homecoming Parade 
Football Game 

7:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

11:00 a.m. 




